
Dear Colleagues, 

Warm greetings from Alanya University, Turkiye! 

We are thrilled to invite you to "Moving Forward: The 3rd International Week at Alanya 

University," happening from October 7th to 11th, 2024. 

Join us for an inspiring week dedicated to fostering internationalization, strengthening existing 

partnerships, and exploring exciting new collaborations. This event is a unique platform to share 

insights and best practices in Erasmus+ mobility implementation, while also showcasing your 

university on an international stage. 

In addition, we will delve into topics that matter most, such as the well-being of students and 

staff, complemented by an enriching Cross-Cultural Training session. 

"Moving Forward: The 3rd International Week" at Alanya University offers a fantastic 

opportunity to discover more about our university and the stunning Mediterranean region of 

Turkey, known as the Turkish Riviera. Immerse yourself in Turkish culture, heritage, history, and 

cuisine through our thoughtfully curated program. 

Event Application Deadline: June 30th 

To apply, please click the link: Application October 2024 

Selection of Applicants: 

 Each institution may be represented by up to 2 people, or 3 if combining STT and 

STA. 

 Maximum of 5 institutions per country. 

 Applications must be completed in English; submissions in other languages will 

not be considered. 

 Applications will be evaluated on a first-come, first-served basis. Additional 

quotas may be announced if available. 

 Incomplete or wrongly completed forms will not be evaluated. 

Participation Fee: 250 EUR 

This fee includes: Meals as outlined in the program; Excursions and entrance tickets; Turkish 

Folk Evening; Beverages and snacks during breaks 

Funding: 

Participants are expected to secure Erasmus+ Mobility grants or other funding from their home 

institutions to cover travel and living expenses. 

Kindly please share the invitation with your colleagues and support us with spreading the info 

about the event! 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to our International Relations 

Office at icm@alanyauniversity.edu.tr, call us at +90 242 513 69 69 (ext. 1984), or contact us via 

WhatsApp at +90 535 344 12 08. 

https://forms.gle/a9GZamgc7E6mxJ97A
mailto:icm@alanyauniversity.edu.tr


  

We look forward to welcoming representatives from your university to 

"Moving Forward: The 3rd International Week" at Alanya University. 

  

Best regards, 

 

Alicja Maria Dzienis 

International Relations Office 

Alanya University 

 














